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The Knights of Columbus will be hosting “A Knight at the Races” originally 
scheduled for July 24 that has been changed to September 18 due to 
construction in All Saints Hall.  Everything will be the same except the date.  
Time will be from 7:00 pm to 10:00 PM.  We will be serving everyone a hot 
dog, baked beans, chips, dessert, and a soft drink as part of the admission 
charge of $8.00.  Bring Your Own Adult Beverage. 

 We need everyone to invite their friends to come.  It will be lots of fun for 
the entire family and will support the Knights as well as the parish.  WE NEED 
VOLUNTEER WORKERS TO MAKE THE EVENT A SUCCESS.  CONTACT THE Grand Knight 

@ 561-221-7334 or turnerpaul24@gmail.com  We need all members to make 
a commitment to come to events and Council Meetings.  We want 
to have successful events and begin to rejuvenate our social 
calendar so we can rekindle friendships and acquaintances in the 
parish community.  The Knights will be selling tickets after Masses 
on Sat., Sept. 4 & 11 and Sun., Sept 5 & 12.  WE need at least two 
volunteers for each mass.  Let me know at which mass you will be 
helping. 
Potential members of the K of C can find out more about the Knights and have a good time at the 
same time.  

Our prayers list includes all members and their families who have been ill or who are suffering in 
some way.  Our prayers are with Brother Marino who has suffered the loss of his wife Christine. 

 In the meantime, everyone, STAY SAFE!!!),  

God Bless,  
Paul Turner, Grand Knight and the Council # 11669 Officers 

REMEMBER: MONTHLY COUNCIL MEETINGS ARE HELD AT 7:30PM ON THE 
SECOND MONDAY OF EACH MONTH IN ALL SAINTS HALL - SEE YOU THERE. 


